6/20/2021. Michael & Jane Burke

07470 Kelly Road
Wapakoneta, Ohio
45895. 4192300840

We are writing to you today in support of Sub
S.B No. 52
Our concerns are as follows

1.

2.
3:
4

Loss of Prime farmland which will be
changed to industrial

Loss of jobs and commerce to Agribusiness
Damage to existing drainage tile

Loss of property values for farms &
residential

Stresses on volunteer fire departments
Concerns of the ability to decommission
solar and wind industrial sites.

Because of the above concerns which are
local issues we believe the bill should be
passed. We own farmland along the
transmission lines and have turned down
two solar and one wind project over the past
eleven years. This is how strongly we
believe this is not the right choice for the

future of our community. Thank you Michael
& Jane Burke



